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April 14, 2014 

 

Dear Parents: 

The Pin Oak Middle School Athletic Department would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our 

eighth grade student-athletes on their outstanding performance and sportsmanship during the 2013-

2014 athletic season with an Athletic Banquet on May 8, 2014 from 6:00-7:30 p.m. in the Main 

Commons. 

All eighth grade student-athletes, who completed the entire season for each sport they participated in, 

will be recognized at this banquet and will be presented with a trophy for each of these sports.  

Athletes who were on the honor roll during their season will receive special recognition. 

The dress attire for the evening for our student-athletes is as follows: 

Boys:  Slacks, shirt, tie (optional), belt, and dress shoes 

Girls:  Dress, pant suits, panty hose (optional), dress shoes (with closed toes and heels) 

NOTE: NO JEANS, NO TENNIS SHOES, NO STRAPLESS DRESSES OR TOPS, NO HALTER TOPS, NO 

MIDRIFF SHOWING 

Tickets for the banquet will be pre-sold for $10.00 for adults and children (5 years and older).  Tickets 

at the door will be $20.00.  Student-athletes will NOT have to purchase tickets.  Tickets will go on sale 

beginning on April 28 to May 6, 2014.  You may purchase your tickets from Ms. Fredericks. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Phyllis M. Fredericks at 

713-295-6500 ext. 393.  Thanking you in advance for your full cooperation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The Pin Oak Middle Athletic Department 

 

4601 Glenmont Drive    Bellaire, Texas, 77401    713.295.6500   www.pinoak.us 
 

 


